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Appointment Availability Assessments 
Periodically, UCare selects a random sample of its provider network locations and calls to survey next 

available appointment for specific provider types. UCare will perform this assessment between Friday, 

May 20 and Friday, June 10. The assessments help to ensure the network can provide care to UCare 

members in a timely manner. 

To learn more about UCare’s appointment availability standards, please refer to section 5-1 of the UCare 

Provider Manual. 
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